The Green Sheet

Educational Meeting Issue

February 2000

Winter Educational Meeting

Friday, March 10, 2000 9:00 AM

Bent Creek Country Club

Reservations:

Call Wanda at (717) 279-0368 by March 6, 2000

Lunch - \$27.00

(Registration begins at 8:30, pay at the door)

Coat & Tie

2000 CPGCSA Meeting Schedule

(tentative)

April Silver Creek Country Club

(Joint with Pocono)

May Colonial Country Club (Joint with Keystone)

June 6 Mayapple Golf Course

July 11 Rich Maiden Golf Course

August Joint Meeting with Philadelphia

Sept Open

Oct Country Club of York

To Our Past Presidents

As a member of the CPGCSA I am greatly in your debt for the time you took from your schedules to share your ideas with us at our recent board meeting.

The board and I recognize your effort, and the responsibility you have bestowed on us. We will do our best to plan, and set goals for the future success of our association.

I hope to see you at our meetings this year so you can share your experiences with all of our membership. You are a great resource, and we would all benefit from your wisdom and leadership.

Thank you.

Allied GCS Hospitality Room

Thursday, February 17, 2000
8:00 PM - 10:30 PM
New Orleans Marriott
Ask for room information at the front desk.

Membership News

The following individuals have applied for membership into our association. If there are no written objections within the next seven days, they will be accepted into CPGCSA at the next meeting.

Michael Orban.....Superintendent Sunset Golf Course.....Class B

Chad R. Oxenreider.....Assistant
Superintendent
Heidelberg Country Club......Class C

Allan R. Herr.....Sales Representative Lancaster Ford Tractor......Class AF

If you know of anyone who is interested in membership into the association or has questions on the status of their applications, please have them call Scott Fischer at (717) 246-6538.

From the Editor....

I look forward to serving the CPGCSA this year as Newsletter Editor. Mark DelSantro will be a tough act to follow as I am sure you all enjoyed his "Heather and Gorse" articles. I just wish he would have said a little more of what was on his mind. Well.....maybe not! He has informed me that he may provide us some more of those great articles. We're all looking forward to it Mark!

I'd like to inform all of you that if you have something you would like to contribute to a particular monthly newsletter, please do! We need your insight. It may be a tip, or just something you feel like writing about. Please let me know.

I look forward to seeing you all at the Winter Educational Meeting.

Bill Brooks

Tentative List of Speakers for Winter Educational Meeting March 10, 2000

• Ron Forse and Jim Nagle from Forse Design, Inc.

"To Tree or Not to Tree"

• Mike Soika from Penn State Plant Pathology Department

"Fungicide Trials on Gray Leaf Spot"

- Randy Super, Superintendent at Pine Meadows Golf Complex
- Thomas Ocepek, Superintendent at Heidelberg Country Club
- Representative from OSHA

"What is OSHA and How Do OSHA Regulations Affect Your Golf Course"

• Bill Wall, Superintendent/General Manager at Dauphin Highlands Golf Course

"SRBC Regulations - Information and Discussion"

 Several other speakers who have not made their final commitment as of this newsletter

Directions to Bent Creek Country Club

Allentown	Take North/East Extension to PA Turnpike, get off at Exit 21 to Rt. 222 South to Rt. 30 West to Fruitville Pike North Exit - make a right, Bent Creek is approximately 3.5 miles on left.						
Harrisburg Airport	Take 283 South to Rt. 30 East to Fruitville Pike North Exit - make a right, Bent Creek is approximately 3.5 miles on left. Make right from Airport Exit onto Airport Road. Continue to Koser Road; turn left. Follow to traffic light, make a right onto Fruitville Pike. Bent Creek is approximately 1 mile on left.						
Lancaster Airport							
Philadelphia	Take PA Turnpike West to Exit 21 to Rt. 222 South to Rt. 30 West to Fruitville Pike North Exit - make a right, Bent Creek is approximately 3.5 miles on left.						
Reading	Take Rt. 222 South to Rt. 30 West to Fruitville Pike North Exit - make a right, Bent Creek is approximately 3.5 miles on left.						
York	Rt. 30 East to Fruitville Pike North Exit - make a right, Bent Creek is approximately 3.5 miles on left.						

CPGCSA Winter Educational Meeting

Friday, March 10, 2000 Bent Creek Country Club

8:30 - 9:00	Registration
9:00 - 9:30	From 9 Holes to 18 HolesThe Transformation of a 9 hole Course to an 18 hole Facility Randy Super, Superintendent - Pine Meadows Golf Course
9:30 - 10:00	What OSHA is and How OSHA Regulations Can Affect Your Golf Course Representative from OSHA
10:00 - 10:30	Life in the Golf Course Business, Commitment to Contentment – Priorities in Our Lives Mike Prest, Assistant Superintendent – West Shore Country Club
10:30 - 10:45	Coffee Break
10:45 - 11:15	Microbes — A General Discussion of Microbes and Their Benefits Jim Davis - Eco-Soil, Inc.
11:15 - 12:00	"To Tree or Not to Tree" – A Presentation of Design and the Absence or Addition of Trees Ron Forse and Jim Nagle - Forse Design Inc.
12:00- 1:00	Lunch
1:00 – 1:30	Future of Chemicals? Mike Myers and Len Brylewski - PA Department of Agriculture
1:30 – 2:00	Fungicide Trials on Gray Leaf Spot Mike Soika, Research Assistant - PSU
2:00 – 2:10	President's Update Thomas Ocepek, Superintendent - Heidelberg Country Club
2:10 – 2:20	GCSAA Update Mark Malasavage, Superintendent - Country Club of Hershey
2:20 -	Susquehanna River Basin Regulations – SRBC Regulations Will be Presented and Discussed.
	Bill Wall, Superintendent - Dauphin Highlands Golf Course

				•	
					, .
					1
					ţ
					آهر ر
					- (
					4
					. 1
					!
					-
					!
					- 1
					l
					l
					l
					l
					l
					ł
					ł
					l
					l
					l
					l
					l
					l
					l
					l
					<i>i</i>
					<u> </u>
					`
					1
					ŀ